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KSAACF Executive Committee

Special Meeting

August 12, 2010

Attendees: Lloyd Woosley (President-AGM), David Sutherland (VP-AGP), Rob Tessmer (VP-GMC), and Richard Patch (Treasurer-AGT)

Brother Woosley called a special meeting of the Kappa Sigma Alumni Association of Central Florida (KSAACF) Executive Committee at the Chapter House at 9:00 pm. 

The following new business items were discussed at the special meeting:

Request from the  Charitable Fund (a.k.a. Housing Corporation) for $2,000 loan from the KSAACF to assist with chapter house expenses until the undergraduates can fill the house by the spring of 2011

Background: On August 23, 2010, the remaining 27 undergraduates from the Chapter will undergo a membership review with the anticipated outcome of the chapter being placed on colony status. Currently, only 11 brothers have been able to move back into the house, which when full can accommodate 24 brothers. As a result, the Housing Corporation (HC) is having a temporary shortfall in funding and requested a $2,000 short-term loan from the KSAACF to help meet anticipated expenses.  

Action: Brother Patch made a motion that the KSAACF donate $500 to the HC and provide the remaining $1,500 as an interest free loan for a term of no longer than 12 months. Brother Tessmer seconded the motion, which passed unanimously. 

Establishment of a Planning Committee for the  40th Anniversary Celebration, April 2011

Background: The KSAACF and undergraduate brothers need to begin making plans for the 40th anniversary celebration. The goal is to have the charter restored at the time of the celebration, if not sooner. Brothers Scott Fagan, Chuck Moffat, and Carlos Jimenez have each expressed interest in helping plan and make arrangements for the anniversary dinner. Brother Scott Hastings has again offered to make arrangements for the annual golf outing. It is important that a date be set as soon as possible for the golf outing and dinner in order to allow out-of-town brothers to get it on their calendars. 

Action: Brother Tessmer made a motion to appoint Brothers Fagan, Moffat, Jimenez, and Hastings to the 40th Anniversary Celebration Planning Committee and that Brother Fagan serve as Chairman of the Committee. Brother Sutherland seconded the motion, which passed unanimously. 

Having no other new business, the meeting was adjourned at 9:45 pm.
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